
January 23, 2023

To Our Members, Your Families & Friends:

The Famee Furlane of Vancouver is planning on hosting our first ever Super Bowl
Football Championship Viewing event.

Date: Sunday, February 12, 2023

Where: Famee Furlane Upper Hall

Time: 3:00pm to 8:00pm (Kickoff is at 3:30pm)

Cost: $50 per person (members and non-members)
$20 for for children 12 years of age and younger

What you get: Dinner (Salsiccia, Pasta, Salad plus one free drink) prepared by our
own Chef Vito.  Additional wine & beer will be available for cash purchase. We will
have a football squares pool, with a total jackpot of $500. There will be door
prizes, and above all an opportunity to socialize with friends during one of the
biggest sporting events of the year.

This is open to everyone (members and non-members), so please feel free to
invite your families & friends…………………………the more the merrier!

Please RSVP by email or phone to:
Jerry Marzin (Director of Festivities & Culture)

Email: jerry@fameefurlanevancouver.com
Cell: 604-355-1136

by February 1st, 2023.
Ticket Payments can be done via e-transfer to Payments@fameefurlanevancouver.com

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU

THANK YOU
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